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I am hopeful that this house bill 3501 will not pass. Take a tour of the city of Portland, 

and you’ll see a place already overrun with tents and RVs and broken down Vehicles. 

Crime is rampant, especially in Northwest and downtown. I hope that the Oregon 

state legislature has the wisdom to turn down this bill, and work on getting people 

actual housing. The way things are right now ordinary folks in Portland can barely 

visit public parks anymore. Thank you. 


